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Senator RONALDSON—Could you take it on notice, please, and let me know 
how many members of that workplace consultative committee have resigned. 
Ms Graham—Certainly, Senator. 
Mr Kenny—Over what period were you asking about? 
Senator RONALDSON—The last three years. 
 
 

Answer 

1 Eight staff members have resigned from the Workplace Consultative Committee 
(WCC) since January 2007:   

(a) four resigned in 2007,  

(b) one in 2008, and  

(c) three in 2009.   

2 No resignations have occurred in 2010 to date.   

 
 
 
  

 




